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Willow Bank Primary

willow_bank_primary

Dear Parents and Carers,

Proud to be part of

We are always striving to make Willow Bank the best it can be for our children, families, and community. To help us on that
journey, we would be grateful if you could spare a few minutes to complete our Parent Voice Survey: 👉 
https://forms.cloud.microsoft/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=MvrWB2Z-r0qnuEuN-
giOI3XYYQtWVwpOlUo0r8dzifpUOE01M1dBU0c3MUFKRU1HWTdXVjNSVU9NQi4u&route=shorturl

Your feedback is incredibly valuable and helps us reflect on what we do well and what we can improve. Thank you for taking
the time to share your thoughts with us.

This is a great opportunity to:
Find out how your child has settled into their new school year
Ask any questions you may have
View your child’s books and celebrate their learning so far!

All meetings will take place in your child’s classroom. We look forward to welcoming you.

As always, there’s been a real buzz around school this week, with exciting learning opportunities, supportive family events, and lots of proud
moments to celebrate.

Parent Voice Survey – We Need Your Views!

Parents' Evenings – Wednesday 8th & Thursday 9th October
A reminder that our autumn Parents’ Evenings will take place on Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th October. If you haven’t already done so,
please log into Arbor to book your appointment.

Redwood Class enjoyed a fantastic trip to Lesnes Abbey this week as part of their history topic exploring the Big Question:
"How did life change for people from the Stone Age to the Iron Age?"
The children took part in a Stone Age workshop, explored real artefacts, and even had the chance to make their own
Stone Age tools. It was a brilliant way to bring history to life and spark curiosity!

Year 3 Visit Lesnes Abbey

 Meet the SENCO Coffee Morning
Thank you to all the parents who attended our first Meet the SENCO Coffee Morning this week. It was a lovely
opportunity to chat informally with Ms Rumbold, ask questions, and seek advice related to Special Educational
Needs.
We were also pleased to welcome a representative from the Bexley Mental Health and Wellbeing Team, who was
on hand to offer further support and guidance. We hope to run more of these sessions throughout the year.

Have a Wonderful Weekend!
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. We look forward to seeing many of you at our Parents'
Evenings next week so that we can continue to work in partnership to ensure the best outcomes for your
children. 
Warm wishes,

 Mrs Oldfield and The Willow Bank Primary Team

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.instagram.com/willow_bank_primary/
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Year 1

In Science, Year 2 have been exploring the topic Living Things
and Their Habitats. The children have been learning how to tell
the difference between living and non-living things, thinking
about the features that all living things share. They have also
been finding out what plants need to grow and stay healthy,
such as water, light and the right temperature. The class has
enjoyed making observations and asking questions about the
world around them. 

This week in Reception, the children have been exploring the
outside area to observe the changes that come with the arrival
of autumn. During our nature walks, we collected a variety of
autumnal treasures including colourful leaves, conkers, acorns,
pinecones, and twigs. The children were fascinated by the
different shapes, textures, and colours they found, and we used
this opportunity to discuss how the weather is changing — the
air becoming cooler, the days shorter, and the leaves beginning
to fall from the trees. All of our findings were brought back to
the classroom and carefully arranged in our investigation area,
where the children can continue to explore, sort, and talk
about the signs of autumn throughout the week.

Year 3

This term in Science, Year 3 are becoming rock detectives! The
children have been exploring different types of rocks, learning
about their properties and how to identify them. Through
hands-on investigations, they are testing and comparing rocks
to see how strong they are, whether they let water through,
and how they are used in everyday life. These lessons are
helping them build a deeper understanding of the natural
world around them. 

Year 2

Magnolia

Year 1 have been learning about the parts of a plant and how
they grow from seeds. We have explored how plants get their
nutrients from the soil and what they need to grow. 
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Year 5Year 4

In Year 6 this term we have been looking at classification,
which is the grouping and identification of flora and fauna
from close observation of physical characteristics. We have
recapped the five main types of vertebrates (mammals, birds,
reptiles, amphibians and fish) and have started thinking about
invertebrates before we will move onto micro-organisms. 

Year 5 have been exploring gravity through exciting
experiments, testing how different objects fall. Pupils
predicted, observed, and compared results, discovering how
shape and size affect speed. Real scientists in action! 

Year 6
OUR CORE VALUE FOR

AUTUMN TERM 1 IS
RESPECT

Year 4 do not have a science topic this year!
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Our target is over 96%

 Magnolia - 97% Yew - 93%

 Hornbeam - 96% Redwood - 97%

Almond- 98% Hazel-93%

Larch- 92%

`

Respect Integrity Kindness Resilience Aspiration Curiosity

We a r e  l ook i ng  f o r  Read  w i th  Me
vo lun t ee r s  a t  W i l l ow  Bank !  The se
vo lun t ee r s  w i l l  v i s i t  ou r  Y r  1  &  2
c la s s rooms  and  l i s t en  to  ou r  ch i l d r en
r ead .

I f  you  a r e  i n t e r e s t ed  i n  vo lun t ee r i ng  w i th
u s  f o r  30  m inu t e s  o r  an  hou r  ea ch  week ,
t hen  p l ea se  pop  i n to  t he  o f f i c e  t o
exp r e s s  you r  i n t e r e s t  and  p i c k  up  ou r
app l i ca t i on  pack .

 KS1  Parent Reading Morning

Every Thursday from 8:40-9:10am

All parents and carers welcome! 

A reminder that we have our Chance To Chat.

As a school we provide ongoing support for the children’s wellbeing and mental heath to which one of the methods
is they can fill out a form while in school to express their worries. The form then gets placed in the ‘Chance to chat’
box where it will be addressed by the wellbeing team.
We also have an online form which is located on the school website named ‘Chance to chat’.
The children can complete the form if they are worried about something or need some advice? A member of staff
will get back to the child at school.

Please copy the link below and paste in the search bar and it will direct you straight to the form.
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=MvrWB2Z-r0qnuEuN-

giOI1CAPQc0X4RFje43giTliLNUOE5BWUFISE40VjBXODZYRVFITlNXVzZYNCQlQCN0PWcu

School Reminder
Children should not arrive earlier than 8.20am, for Bagel Breakfast club from 8.25am - 8.35am

School gates close at precisely 8:50am. After this time, entrance is via the school office 
and parents will need to sign your child/children in using the screen.
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Exciting opportunity for pupils at WBP! (Y1
- Y6)
We will now be offering weekly piano and
guitar lessons. Please see the details in
this flier, you can register online or fill in
a paper copy that had been sent out last
week with the children. 


